Dear 2009 Trilateral Participants:

We wanted to address your concerns regarding the Swine flu outbreak.  At this point there are no plans to cancel the Trilateral Meeting next month.  However, it is critical to be proactive in protecting yourself as well as others from contracting or spreading the swine flu.  Therefore please review and practice the following precautions provided by the U.S. Center for Disease Control:

·     Cover your nose and mouth with a tissue when you cough or sneeze. 
Throw the tissue in the trash after you use it.

·     Wash your hands often with soap and water, especially after you 
cough or sneeze. Alcohol-based hand cleaners are also effective.

·     Avoid touching your eyes, nose or mouth. Germs spread this way.

·     Try to avoid close contact with sick people.

·     If you get sick with influenza, CDC recommends that you stay home 
from work or school and limit contact with others to keep from 
infecting them.

Also please note the Intercontinental West Miami staff where the meeting will take place will take precautions as well such as providing antiseptic hand gel and disinfectant spray in the meeting rooms.  If you have any questions please contact your in-country Trilateral Coordinating Committee Representative (Canada: Silke Neve/Paul Johanson; Mexico: Leonel Urbano; US Valencia Richardson/Melida Tajbakhsh).  We hope this helps and we look forward to seeing you next month.

Thank you,

The Trilateral Coordinating Committee

